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W.0., to J. George Adami.

1 West Franklin St. Sept. 23rd, 1898.

r 4
</Dear Adami: Your former letter reached me just as I was leaving

i

for Minneapolis, and I have since then been off to Toronto and
back to Bestom, and have only Jjust returned. I was very much

| interested in it, and will give it to Flexner to read when he

returns. The other paper of which you speak in the letter

' received to-day I will look for with I1interest.

. very greatly interested.

Thanks for the reprints. I was reading on the cars thris

morning the hepatitis paper. The subject is one in which I am
You will see in the text book that I

have rewritten the sections on diseases of the liver, and I hope

\{?ve made them a little more practical.

Give my love to "little Mary Cantlie" &pnd the new baby.
Sincer¢gly ygurs,
W< Ogler.



